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Funding workshop to aid sports clubs 

The Shire of Broome will host a workshop on 9 March to help Broome’s sporting clubs 
improve their ability to secure funding through grants and sponsorship.  

The event is part of the Broome Club Development Workshop Series and will be held at 
the Shire Function Room at 5pm.   

The workshop will help club volunteers learn about best practice for seeking grants and 
corporate sponsorship, and will outline different grants available through the Department of 
Sport and Recreation (DSR). 

DSR Pilbara Regional Manager, Brendan Cullinan, will begin the workshop by providing an 
overview of funding opportunities available through DSR and outlining those of most 
benefit to clubs in Broome. 

Shire of Broome Manager Community Development, Suzie Haslehurst, will provide advice 
on how to write a grant application and discuss the key grant funding bodies. There will 
also be information on grant funding opportunities. 

Shire of Broome Club Development Officer, Mike Doyle, said the first two workshops in the series were 
well attended by club members and representatives of related organisations outside of sport and 
recreation. 

“The response so far has been really positive, and we’re expecting the funding workshop to be the most 
popular so far,” he said. 

Upcoming events include the Broome Sport in Focus week from 19-25 March and a Top 
Club planning workshop on 30 March to develop strong club values as part of a year-long 
club plan. 

For more information or to RSVP please contact Mr Doyle on 9191 3439 or 
mike.doyle@broome.wa.gov.au. 
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